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28/01/2023  10:45:042022/5172/T OBJ B A Abraham for 

The Belsize 

Society

For the Belsize Society: no explanation is given for the proposed felling of T1 Ash. The range of mature trees 

is a key characteristic of the Fitzjohns/Netherhall Conservation Area and the CA 2022 appraisal says of 

Maresfield Gdns in particular: "There are few street trees and the verdant character is maintained 

through the contribution of the trees and vegetation in private gardens." This ash tree should not be removed 

unless there are very good reasons for doing so.
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